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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Inspector, Boone County Resource 

Management    

 

DATE: March 22, 2017 

 

EVENT: Lane Closure – Mt. Zion Church Road 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weather Permitting Asplundh; on behalf of Boone County Resource 

Management, will close one lane of Mt. Zion Church Road between Hague 

and Hecht Roads due to tree removal.  Work will occur Monday, March 27, 

through Wednesday, March 29, 2017 between the hours of 7:00 am and 7:00 

pm.   The Road will remain open but will be reduced to one lane; there will 

be a possibility of complete closure for a short time. Please use caution as 

flaggers will be utilized. Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes.  

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate route 

when deemed necessary.  Thank you for your cooperation as we improve the 

roads you travel. 
 


